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3.7.23 
  
Dear Parents/Carers of children in Year 6 
 

Y5/6 production of ‘Blondel:  Minstrel on a Mission’ 
 
The children are working very hard in rehearsal times, and are looking forward to 
performing ‘Blondel:  Minstrel on a Mission’ in the evenings on Wednesday 12th 
and Thursday 13th July.   
 
We would like to invite parents and carers of children in Year 6 to attend on 
Thursday 13th July.  We have enough space to allow for 2 people to come per 
child (although we won’t be issuing actual tickets).   
 
The production will start at 6pm on both evenings, and should be finished at 
7.45pm.  If for any reason you know that your child will not be coming back to 
school to take part, then please let us know as soon as possible so that we can 
arrange for their lines to be covered. 
 
We are really looking forward to seeing the children performing, and we are sure 
you will too!  I will be in touch later in the week with a bit more information about 
the performance days. 
 
If you have any questions, please do email me at drawlins@arbury.cambs.sch.uk . 
 
Thank you for your support. 
 
Kind regards 
 
Diane Rawlins 
Deputy Headteacher 
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